
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF LETTER
1 message

Liavel Badillo <liavel.badillo@lionheartagrotech.com> Mon, Jun 7, 2021 at 10:55 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, R4B PENRO
Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, cenro quezon <cenroquezonpal@gmail.com>, R4B CENRO Quezon
<cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Christian Eyde Moeller <cem@lionheartagrotech.com>, Ivorie Dela Torre <ivorie.torre@lionheartagrotech.com>, Alwin
Nemiada <alwin.nemiada@lionheartagrotech.com>

Good day, this is to formally acknowledge the attached document as
hereby received today, 07 JUNE 2021, by the President of Lionheart
Farms (Philippines) Corporation, Mr. Christian Eyde Moeller.

Be assured that we shall comply with the herein mentioned requirements
and that we shall fulfill the same all throughout.

Thank you for your public service! We shall always be happily obliged
to the partnership Lionheart Farms (Philippines) Corporation and DENR
have.

God bless and stay safe!

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

-- 
Thank you.

*GOD BLESS!*

*ATTY. MARIA LIAVEL CHUA BADILLO*
Corporate Counsel

*LIONHEART FARMS (PHILIPPINES) CORPORATION*

Manila Headquarters

10-I Fort Legend Tower Corporation

Corner 3rd Ave. Bonifacio Global City, Taguig, Metro Manila

(02) 224 2125

+639063276329

liavel.badillo@lionheartagrotech.com

*This message contains confidential information and is intended only for
the individual/s so named and identified herein. *

*If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute
or copy this e-mail, nor should you take any action therefrom. *

*Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this
e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system.*
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